OF THE CITY OF
PUEBLO EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

Steven L. Trujillo

201 South Victoria Avenue, Pueblo, CO 81003-3434
Phane (719) 542-6741 (Voice/TTY) (800) 659-2656 Fax (719) 546-5395

PUBLIC NOTICE
OF
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS’ STUDY SESSION

March 19, 2024

Notice is hereby given that a study session of the Board of Commissioners of the

Housing Authority of the City of Pueblo, Colorado has been scheduled for:
Thursday, March 21, 2024 from 11:30 am to 12:10 pm

The study session will be held in the first floor meeting room at the Central
Management Facility, 201 South Victoria Avenue, Pueblo, Colorado.

The topic of this study session will be Inspections Program.

There will be no action taken at this study session.

Steven L. Trujillo
Executive Director
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